‘] COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

www.harnett.org

September 15 2020 Harnett County Government Complex

307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547

Bill Gordon Jr. fax: 910-893-9371
802 South Roxboro Street
Durham, NC 27707

RE: Existing Tank Application # BRES2008-0013
Mr. Gordon:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an existing tank permit. The
evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

X 1. Uncover Outlet lid on septic tank and break seal. ($25.00 fee incurred).

2. Have system pumped out
3. Replace Sanitary T

X 4. Other —Septic system and lot designed for 3-bedroom home max. Home shall have 3
bedrooms total or soil scientist proposal for expansion required. Proposal shall include full
repair area. Inadequate available space for expansion. Existing tank can be approved if attic
bedroom removed/reclassified. Additionally, outlet end of tank not uncovered and lid broken
free for inspection. Revise paperwork, provide soil proposal (if applicable) and reconfirm when
tank ready for inspection.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed.
When completed, call (910) 893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected we
will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Currin, R. E. H. S.
Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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